
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to say a big thank you to you all for your co-operation in wearing masks when you are on 
the school site.   We appreciate you working with us in order to keep the school community as safe as 
we can. 

We are doing an amazing job with our couch to Tokyo challenge; as a school, we have submitted 825 
different entries making a huge total of 2223 miles covered!  Well done to everyone and let’s keep 
going to see how far we can get as a school! 

As a school, we held a two minutes silence yesterday for Remembrance Day and the children have been 
spending time this week reflecting on what this means through our Collective Worship and in their 
classes.    It was lovely to be able to join together as a whole school, albeit in a socially distanced way, 
on the playground for this act of remembrance.   I also laid a wreath on behalf of the school 
community during the village remembrance service at the war memorial on Sunday.   

Finally, I would like to let you know that we have now appointed a new caretaker and I would like to 
welcome Mr Jim Devlin to our school team. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

12th November 2020 

 Diary dates  
 

13/11/2020 Children in Need  

18/11/2020 Whole school flu vaccinations 

11/12/2020 Bags2school (bags to be 
dropped off at the Pavillion)  

17/12/2020 Whole school Christmas 
lunch 

17/12/2020 Christmas Party Day (non 
uniform)  

17/12/2020 Last day of term  

04/01/2021 First day back of Term 3 

 
Please activate Parent pay to keep up to 
date with communications. ParentPay will 

be replacing parent hub soon.   

Please contact the office should you 
require another parent 

activation letter.  

Friday 13th November  
Hosted by the Learning Council 

 

Non school uniform or pyjamas to be worn for the day 
for a £1 donation. Cashless donations can be made on 
parent pay.  
Colouring competition- entries £1 to be returned by 
Friday.  

Year 5 shared their own words of reflection on Seesaw 
this week  

Wrates photos 

Photographs are coming home tonight.  

 Please note that you need to order these online 
with Wrates. Please do not return to school. If 
you place your order  before 24/11/20 it is free 
delivery to school.  


